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Hello Everyone! 
 
Boy, the year is just flying along. We're al-
ready to June. Time to start hitting the 
beach, and of course, keep on quilting and 
sewing! The gift of quilting is that there is 
so much to enjoy and always something to 
learn.  

Don't forget this month we will be having 
our guest author speaking to us. She will be 
starting her presentation at 10:00, followed 
by a break and then our meeting after-
wards.   
 
You still have this month to sign up for the 
July luncheon from Chicken Salad Chick. 
The price is $12, payable at the time of sign 
up. We'll have a quick meeting and no 
Show and Tell so there's plenty of time for 
eating and games! And keep saving items 
to sell at the August Yard Sale.   
 
 

         Kim 
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Needling News 

Emily Robertson-Hood – 6th 

Cheryl Dingledine - 9th 

Evelyn Saum - 9th 

Donna Nicol - 11 th 

Theresa Sapp – 15th 

Barbara Ann Blaylock - 16th 

June Alston - 20th 

Rita Richey - 17th 

Programs and upcoming events 
Peggy Caldwell, Vice President, programs@savannahquiltguild.com 

Saturday, June 10th, please feel free to invite a friend to join us for a wonderful 
presentation by Marie Bostwick and celebrate her newest book Esme Cahill Fails 
Spectacularly.  A York Times and USA Today bestselling author, Marie Bostwick, 
will speak about a writing life and how her love of quilting has sparked her crea-
tivity and influenced her books. 
 
Her new novel, Esme Cahill Fails Spectacularly, tells the story of two young 
women from different eras, each struggling to carve out a life for themselves in 
the arts.  After losing everything she holds dear – her marriage, her job, and her 
professional reputation – failed writer turned successful book editor, Esme Ca-
hill, returns to Asheville, North Carolina and the rustic lakeside lodge where she 
was raised by her loving, eccentric grandparents, George and Adele. Upon dis-
covering a hidden trove of museum-worthy quilts, Esme uncovers an untold 
chapter in her late grandmother’s story, that of a gifted artist who never re-
ceived her due.  
 
Marie’s novels have received numerous awards and been translated into eleven 
different languages. One of her novels, The Second Sister, was adapted into the 
2018 Hallmark Hall of Fame movie, Christmas Everlasting. 
(Books will be available for purchase at the presentation and Marie will be hap-
py to sign them.) 

Peggy 
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June’s workshop is one block wonder with Cindy Ochoa. Registration is full at 
this time and everyone participating should have received a supply list from 
Cindy. 
 
Christmas fat quarter exchange is halfway there.  If you have signed up and 
haven’t brought in any fat quarters yet this is time to catch up.   
 
Feb - winter  July- patriotic 
Mar- wind  Aug -summer 
Apr- rain  Sept- fall 
May- flowers Oct- Halloween 
June- beach  Nov- Christmas  

     

July meeting we will be playing a couple of games.  Please bring 3 strips 2.5 by 
wof of Christmas fabric. There will be prizes! 
See you real soon! 

 
Cheryl 

After Meeting Workshops and Sew-Ons  

Cheryl Dingledine, workshops@savannahquiltguild.com  

August Yard Sale Update 
Click on the Price Tag link to access the document that will be used to price your 
item(s) for the yard sale.  If you have more than 16 items to sell just correct the 
numbers in the top right corner of each tag.  Submit a master list of all of your 
items when you drop your goodies off the day before the meeting.  This will help 
us to keep track of your sold items.  
 If you have any questions please contact Theresa Sapp. 
Yard Sale Committee Members include Vicki Hammons Smith, 
Peggy Caldwell, Renee Christensen and Theresa Sapp. 
  

Master List 
https://savannahquiltguild.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/05/price-tags-3.pdf 
 
Price List 
https://savannahquiltguild.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/05/price-tags-1.pdf 

https://savannahquiltguild.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/05/price-tags-3.pdf
https://savannahquiltguild.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/05/price-tags-1.pdf
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Things to do this month… 
   
 
 
 Come join the fun at the “Friday Sew Bee”. 

Friday bee is four hours of sewing fun with ladies that love to quilt.  Be ready to be 

inspired by the machine and hand sewing that takes place every week.  It will in-

spire you to start new projects and try new techniques.  The Sew Bee meets from 

10 :00 am to 2:00 pm at Talahi Island Community Center.  Contact Renee Christen-

sen at rippinrenee@gmail.com to be put on a wait-list to join as a member. 

 
 Modern Quilting Bee 
 
The modern bee meets on the third Wednesdays of each month at the Talahi Is-
land Community Center from 1 - 4:30 pm. There is a $3 room rental fee per partici-
pant. Anyone interested in modern quilting is welcome. Bring your sewing ma-
chines.  We spend about 1 ½ sessions on a project. Sessions are led by volunteer 
guild members who share modern techniques they know.   Email messages are 
sent to everyone in advance reminding them of the work to be done at the next 
session and of supplies needed. Contact me by email or phone.  
 

 
Rita Richey rrichey2wayne.edu or 248-933-7215 

 
 
 
 
 
 Monday Zoom 
 
Several quilt guild members meet each Monday at 11am for the Monday Quilting 
Zoom, group. If you would like to join us please let me know and I will add you to 
the email list. We would love to see you on Monday mornings at 11 am.  
 

Mary C. Bass mbcromartie@gmail.com 912-604-7781 
  

Continue: 
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SAVE THE DATE!! 
Friday, September 8, 2023, 10:00 am to 4:00 pm 
Candyce Grishman will lead at a class in Dresden Quilts Reimagined. Candyce 
has taken the classic Dresden quilt block and transformed it into a bright, 
cheery and versatile design element. You will not want to miss this special 
class. Take a minute and check out her website.      
     www.icandyfiberart.com 
Registration will begin at our July meeting. 
 
Judy Walker      Mary Bell Fuller 
jwwalker06@icloud.com     mgbfrog@gmail.com 
912 547-3166     912 441-6636 
 

Upcoming Classes - Nationally known teachers 

classes@savannahquiltguild.com     Judy Walker and Mary Bell Fuller 

Sewcial 
There is still room to paint on June 17th, see Cindy Ochoa if you want to join us  
at “Painting with a Twist”. 
 
Coming Soon: Tour the Jepson and have lunch at Wild Flower Café. 
  

Cindy Ochoa 
912-222-8728/obleo31313@yahoo.com 

Appliqué Bee 
June 27 (4th Tuesday) 
12:30 - 4:00 
Live Oak Library Garden City 
104 Sunshine Ave (just off Dean Forest Rd) 
The purpose of this bee is to foster the love of appliqué through education and 
mentoring.     
Please bring samples of appliqué you have completed, in work or in plan-
ning.  We will discuss these projects and determine subjects for future meeting 
demos and workshops.  No food or drink in meeting room. 
 
Contact: Judy Lindsey 
judithalindsey@gmail.com 

mailto:jwwalker06@icloud.com
mailto:judithalindsey@gmail.com
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Community Outreach: Nursing Covers & Pillowcases 

Jan Howard, sunfish2@att.net  

I delivered 18 nursing covers, 5 caps and 1 blanket to Memorial Hospital this 
month. Thank you to all that worked on these. 

Jan  

Community Outreach - Brighten the world of a sick child 

     Cindy Strubbe  

Memorial NICU is always in need of hats/caps for the babies. 
The very small preemies cannot wear them, but as they grow 
and the larger children in there do use them. They may be used 
in the ISN, Intermediate Special Care Nursery, also. 

 

SQG Website News 

 
If anyone has issues logging on to the website, please contact  

Theresa Sapp at theresasapp@aol.com 
We hope you enjoy exploring your website! 

 

mailto:theresasapp@aol.com
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Meeting Minutes  

Meeting Minutes May: Click here to view 

Treasurer’s Report  
Jan Howard, treasurer@savannahquiltguild.com   

Full Treasurer’s Report:  Click here to view  

 
Guild Operating Fund 
  
Beginning Balance               4,406.36 
Supplies for Barn Painting Class                    (18.51) 
Service Charges                    (2.23) 
Luncheon                           (300.00) 
Sewcial               (234.00) 
Dues 2023                   180.00 
Ending Balance – 5/24/2023            5,099.62 
 

Note: If you are making payments using Venmo, our name for Venmo payments is 
sqgpay@savannahquiltguild.com.  The treasurer’s name (Jan Howard) may show up during 
the transaction but rest assured that the money goes directly to the guild bank account.   

Savannah Quilt Guild Annual Retreat  

February 15-18 2024  John’s Island at St. Christophers 

Thanks for the wonderful turnout for retreat sign-up!  Looks like everyone is 

excited about having all day Thursday to sew if they would like to come early 

in the day.  We are full with a waiting list of three.  

Also special thanks to Cindy Strubbe for taking care of sign-up since I was out 

of town for training.   

Feel free to call me if you have any questions.    

Lanette Edens  912-713-2258 

https://savannahquiltguild.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/05/May-2023-Meeting-Notes-copy.pdf
https://savannahquiltguild.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/05/Treasurers-Report-June.pdf
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The deadline for the Newsletter is the 21st of the month.  

Please email your info to:  calredcat@yahoo.com (Carol Lannom) 

To contact Officers and Committee Chairs 

Click here  
Contact Us  

Officers and Committee Chairs - January through December 2023 

President - Kim Hayes Sewcial - Cindy Ochoa 

Vice President - Peggy Caldwell Retreat - Lanette Edens 

Secretary - Joanne Simpson Newsletter - Carol Lannom 

Treasurer - Jan Howard Website - Theresa Sapp &  
                    Renee Christenson  

Membership - Donna Vandable Friday Bee - Cindy Ochoa 

Classes - Judy Walker & Mary Bell Fuller Community Outreach  

- Nursing Covers - Jan Howard  

Workshops- Cheryl Dingledine Community Outreach  

 - Pillowcases -  Cindy Strubbe 
Sunshine Chairman - Ruth Rodriguez 

June BOM  

Strawberry 

Click here for link:  BOM 

http://www.savannahquiltguild.com/index.php/contact-us
http://www.savannahquiltguild.com/index.php/contact-us
https://savannahquiltguild.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/05/Strawberry-Block.pdf

